
 
The City of Portland would like to add 3 issues (below) to the proposed issues list as 
submitted by the OJUA 
 
 
The definition of "interference" and a lack of the definition of 
"infrequent" in the proposed rules have unintended consequences to street 
trees. 
 
The trimming for communications facilities is new and devastating to the 
urban forest. 
 
The definition of "readily climbable" must be better defined to prevent 
needlessly damaging street trees. 
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